ST. PADRE PIO PARISH

5500 Major Mackenzie Drive, Kleinburg, Ontario L0J 1C0 **Tel:** (905) 893-7879 Fax: (905) 893-7885 1-866-436-7879 www.stpadrepiochurch.org



Wednesday, May 26, 2021

Dear Parents,

Unfortunately, the present restrictions on churches are going to remain in effect until the first week of July, at which time we will be allowed to reopen at 15% capacity. This means that all the Confirmations scheduled for June will have to be rescheduled once again. All the Confirmations for the classes of 2021 will take place in the Fall. The following dates are again tentative. By the Fall, things may change and there could be a complete reopening of the churches to full capacity, which would mean each school would have one celebration as in the past. We have to wait and see. In the meantime, these are the tentative dates.

Pope Francis School

A. Crescentini-Larsen

Friday, October 1, 2021

6:00 p.m.

V. Calabro

Monday, October 4, 2021

6:00 p.m.

In September, I will send another letter confirming these dates and dealing with the number of guests, etc. We have to see how the situation develops.

I look forward to finally celebrating your son's or daughter's Confirmation.

Monsignor Gregory Ace